
THE MARCH MEETING OF WRLIS IS CANCELLED DUE TO THE CORONA VIRUS.
In keeping with directives from NYS Governor Cuomo and all local health officials, there will not
be a meeting this Thursday March 19th.  Most likely the April meeting will also be cancelled but
time will tell.  Fortunately, there are no immediate actions to be taken at this time.

Additionally, the annual Village wide Garage Sale in May has been cancelled.  We hope to be
able to schedule one for the Fall.

We hope everyone stays safe and is well… till then, wash your hands!


